
In 1915 the Armenians faced mass slaughters, deportations, and exterminations 
by the Turkish government in the Ottoman Empire.  Under the cover of World 
War I, the Ottomans systematically expunged over a million Armenians from their 
ancestral lands as the world watched almost in silence. To this day, this tragic 
event in history is unrecognized in some parts of the world, and the Turkish 
government denies their actions. Thus, the Genocide continues in the 

consciousness of all Armenians throughout the world. Please join us in 
commemorating the 100th year of the Armenian 
Genocide with a chronology walk through history and 
a presentation on ”Orphans of the Armenian 
Genocide: The Untold Story of How They Were 
Saved”.

Wednesday, April 22, 2015 
From: 12:00 - 1:30 pm

Campus Center Main

REMEMBERING  
THE ARMENIAN GENOCIDE:   

100 YEARS LATER


